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We had lived in our house on be Little North Fork since 1987 prior the fire. Part of 

planning for retirement included our hard earned lower property tax. The increase in 

taxes is nothing we could imagine happening at this stage of our lives. It feels as if it 

is kicking someone when they are already down. Please support this bill. 


